FEATURES OF THE 1950'S BOARD MEETINGS

APRIL 27, 1951 MEETING

Mr. Peters told of the beautiful memorial "Garden of Devotion" which had just been completed at a cost of several thousand dollars. Also that another memorial "Good Shepherd" is to be built to the right of the present one, which will add further to the beauty and desirability of the property, and he felt that the members of the Association should be very proud of the grounds and all efforts were being made to keep it as up-to-date and attractive as expenditures would permit.

Mr. Diser then read and estimate from The Felix Pesa & Sons Company in the amount of \$3 500.00 for the erection of the Feature in the Garden of Apostles, said Feature is now completed. Also and estimated bill for the planting in the Garden of Apostles from The Terrace Gardens; said estimate in the amount of \$607.85. A motion was made by Mr. Stevens that the Trustees delay any planting or construction while the law suit is pending, the planting of the annuals which are on order to be excepted. Mr. Hartenstein seconded the motion and it was unanimously carried.